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Notes and News 

Announcements and other items of  crystallographic interest will be published under this heading at the discretion of  the Editorial 
Board. The notes (in duplicate) should be sent to the General Secretary of  the International Union of  Crystallography 
(G. Boom, Laboratorium voor Fysische Metaalkunde der Rijksuniversiteit, Universiteitscomplex Paddepoel, Groningen, 
The Netherlands). Publication of  an item in a particular issue cannot be guaranteed unless the draft is received 8 weeks 
before the date of  publication. 

International Union of Crystallography 
Structure Reports 

From time to time the Commission on Structure Reports 
requires new members to act as Co-editors for the produc- 
tion of volumes of Structure Reports, and also people who 
are willing to assist with the writing of critical reports for 
the Co-editors. Anybody who has an interest in assisting 
with this work of critical assessment and reporting of 
structural data, and maintaining the Union's bank of 
structural data in Structure Reports is invited to communi- 
cate with the General Editor: W.B. Pearson, Division of 
Pure Physics, National Research Council, Ottawa 7, Canada. 

A Co-editor assumes responsibility for preparing the 
manuscript of either the Metals, Inorganic or Organic 
sections of Structure Reports for a single year, writing the 
reports, arranging for and coordinating the work of 
reporters who assist him/her, etc. Lists of papers to be 
reported are produced by the General Editor. The Union 

pays honoraria for the work, which contributes to the cost 
of the volumes, the monies being recovered by sales. 

One-day symposium on Aims of Accuracy 
in Diffraction Studies 

Buffalo, N. Y., USA., 6 March 1969 
A one-day symposium will be held at the State University 
of New York at Buffalo to discuss Aims of Accuracy in 
Diffraction Studies of  Biological, Chemical and Geological 
Problems, on 6 March 1969. The symposium is sponsored 
by the Faculty of Natural Sciences and Mathematics and 
the School of Pharmacy at this University. A number of 
invited papers will be presented. For more information and 
arrangements for accommodation, contact Dr Philip 
Coppens, Chemistry Department, S.U.N.Y./Buffalo, New 
York 14214, U.S.A. 


